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Announcements 
 
 
The Third International Zubiri Conference will be held in Valparaiso, Chile, from 31 
August to 3 September, 2010.  Readers are advised to visit the web site for the 
conference, http://congresozubiri.wordpress.com/ to get the latest information.  A screen 
shot of the web page as of November 2009 is given below. 
 

 
 


